Friday 20th December 2019



Follow us on Twitter at @frome_vale

http://www.fromevaleacademy.org.uk/

End of term newsletter

Value of the term: Fairness & Justice Learning behaviour: Collaboration

This is the last newsletter of 2019 and Term 2 has been enormously busy and enjoyable. Our pupil council spent one morning promoting the BCC road safety campaign; "Show you care park elsewhere". You may have seen the pupil designed signs on our gates. Please do remember to not park on the yellow zigzags or across our neighbours driveways.

Years 5 & 6 were invited to Bristol Met Academy to watch their production of Sister Act which all agreed was awesome.

All of our fabulous children contributed by making gifts to sell at our Christmas Fair. Thank you to parents who worked tirelessly in the set up and manning of stalls. This along with all your donations of time and gifts meant we raised almost £900 — what a great community spirit we have, thank you!

The children and staff enjoyed our Christmas lunch cooked by the school kitchen. It's the one day of the year where the staff stop to enjoy the delicious food our kitchen provide.

Our reception class welcomed grandparents to the school where they spent an enjoyable time with the children in class and the whole of K51 performed their winter extravaganza "Eddie the Penguin saves the World" (twice) for families. I'm sure you will all agree that it was an awesome production. The last week of term will be a whole lot of fun for the children with a Pantomime and "Christmas jumper & glitter cheer day" on the last day of term.

Wishing you all a restful holiday and a Happy New Year 2020!

Staff Training Day—school closed for children	Monday 6 January 2020
First day of term for pupils	Tuesday 7 January 2020
SATS Meeting for Y6 Parents	Thursday 23 January 2020
Open Door Morning for Current Parents	Thursday 30 January 2020
Friendship Disco	Thursday 13 February 2020
The Big Bake	Friday 14 February 2020
Last day of term for pupils	Friday 14 February 2020



Democracy in Action

During Term 1 the children voted on the hot topic of accessing the playing field during the winter months. The children have voted overwhelmingly for the right to play on the field.........

We therefore need to request that you provide your child(ren) with a pair of wellies that will need to be left within the academy. No child will be allowed onto the field without wellies. Please ensure you pop your childs name in them with a

marker pen.



HOMEWORK FOR THE HOLIDAY

Could all children (with parents) design a school mascot. The winning design will be turned into the mascot and will be replicated and used in lots of formats across the school. All designs to be handed in on Tuesday 7 January at registration.

Some examples for inspiration









